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Before and after the Extraordinary General Chapter several Ursulines visited Desenzano. 
 
 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 
 

5 October: a visit of a group of 28 pilgrims from 7 different parishes of the United States 

including the parish of New Orleans with some past students of the Ursuline school. 

 

 
 

****** 
 

6 October: we began the new year of meetings of the Friends of Saint Angela. We are 

continuing a programme of themes taken from the Writings of Saint Angela. 

 

    
****** 

 



14 October: we had the pleasure of the company of Sr Angela Poggi for a few days. 
 

****** 
 

23 October: a couple from Setteville, friends of Sr Letizia Tozzi, visited the casa. They were on 

holiday in Desenzano. 

****** 
 

24 October: a couple from Osnabrück, Germany, friends of the teachers in the Gynamsium 

Ursulaschule there, visited the casa. They were on holiday in Bardolino. 
 

****** 
 

27 October: a group of teachers from the Gymnasium Ursulinen in Innsbruck, Austria, came on 

pilgrimage after two days in Brescia. 
 

    
 

 
 

                            ****** 
 

28 October: Lauren, an Associate of the Ursulines of Louisville, Kentucky, 

took a day between the end of a course on the Renaissance in Florence and 

her departure to visit the casa of Saint Angela at Desenzano and the 

Sanctuary in Brescia.  
 

The same day, a little girl 7 years old, passing by, asked her mother to come 

into to the house for a visit. 

                             ****** 
 

30 October: Yuga Watabe from Japan visited the house. But we didn’t meet her because we 

were in Capriolo to celebrate the 75th anniversary of profession of Sr Maria Pilla. 
 

     
 

Happy Feast of All Saints 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


